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Welcome new and returning Terramar Titan Families! 

 

We hope that everyone has had a relaxing summer filled with wonderful memories. 

 

A few reminders/information as we start off the year.  We will send ALL communications either via 

text message, email, and/or phone.  Please make sure your cell phone numbers and email address are 

up to date and that you accept all communications from DVUSD (don’t block our number or email). 

 

Our website is the best location for all your information.  www.dvusd.org/Terramar.  It includes 

school/district updates, teacher website links, upcoming dates and other information. 

 

Our front office opens to the public on Monday, July 17th at 7:30am.  Meet the Teacher Night is on 

Wednesday 7/27 from 4:00-6:00pm.  You may drop off supplies, see the Nurse for medication,  find 

http://www.dvusd.org/Terramar
/site/Default.aspx?PageID=219 



